
From: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Packard, Clark <ClarkPackard@gov.sc.gov>

CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 6/16/2014 3:28:02 PM

Subject: Atwater Conversation

I had a conversation with Rep. Atwater. He was very encouraging about the veto for S. 293, the Murrell’s Inlet-Garden 
City Fire District bill, also regarding his support for sustaining the pay raise veto.
 
He is hoping to attend the Q&A tomorrow, but he did have a few questions regarding the First Steps veto and 
mentioned that he was on the fence for how he would vote. He could be a good person to speak on sustaining the 
veto if he is given talking points. He said he understands the Governor’s position and if it is truly a legislative issue 
where the bill simply fails to address and cover all of the necessary measures then he would consider voting to 
sustain.
 
Thank you,
Haley
 
Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Office: (803) 734-0082
Mobile: (803) 240-1512
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
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